FA, contella 2,31

WOMEN'S LIBERATION WORKSHOP

Shavers Place, London, W C 1V 6XX

4th October, 1972

Mariarosa Dalla Costa, Via B Cristofori 35, 35100 PADUA ITALY

Dear Sister,

The next National Women's Conference in England will be held in London on 3rd, 4th and 5th November. The closing Sunday afternoon session will be devoted to hearing from our sisters around the world on the direction the Women's Movement is taking in their countries.

We would like to invite you to send a representative to our conference. We will provide all food and accommodation for any sister you can send although we cannot offer transportation expenses or other money.

We feel that this opportunity to share information and ideas at this crucial time will give added strength to us all. We hope that the Italian Women's Movement will be able to send us a representative.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Josephine Bacon p.p.National Co-ordinator

Josaca